
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

14/01/2018 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our continued commitment to arts education we are delighted to inform you 
that we have some drama workshops coming up for children throughout the school. 
 
Mud Pie Arts will be working with Key Stage 2 this week, and with Reception and Key 
Stage 1 on 28th and 29th January. Mud Pie Arts is a specialist drama company who 
have over 20 years’ experience of providing bespoke educational experiences.  
 
In Key Stage 2 the children will be finding out about Egyptian life, linked to the topic 
Egyptology, and the workshop will enhance the work they will be doing in class. 
 
In Reception and Key Stage 1 the topic this term is Around the World in 40 days. In 
the session they will be visiting 8 different countries on an exciting adventure! 
 
Our PTA have kindly agreed to pay for these workshops so there will be no cost. 
Without all the fundraising and events they put on this would not have been possible, 
thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Vicky Hearson 
Assistant Head 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


